
From: Christopher Cusson ]
Sent: Thur 1/28/2021 11:53:54 AM (UTC-05:00)
To: Hall, James[
Cc: William Sabatin ]
Subject: [External] Re: Question About Approval Process for Lettie Crew Hire, Shipyard

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments 
from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to 

Hi Jim,
As I mentioned at the board meeting and in the previous email, we need to make plans and 
arrangements with the shipyard to bring Lettie there this spring for the USCG required haul out 
and inspection. I would like to schedule an online meeting with you to talk about this and other 
ship related items.

Let me know when it is convenient for you to schedule a meeting to discuss things with Billy 
and I. My intent for the meeting is to touch base and discuss scenarios and options.

Best,

Christopher Cusson
Captain, U.S. Brig Niagara
Flagship Niagara League
150 E Front Street, Suite 100
Erie PA 16507-1594
Email: 
sailfnl.org

On Wed, Jan 13, 2021 at 11:51 AM Christopher Cusson < > wrote:

Hi Jim,
As we look forward to plans for the ships this year. The Schooner Lettie G. Howard is 
required by the USCG to be hauled out and inspected this year. The shipyard where the ships 
will go to be hauled out is in Cleveland. 

We are making plans to send Lettie to the shipyard in April. Before transit to Cleveland we 
will need to hire a seasonal captain and crew to prepare the ship and bring it to ship yard. 

We request to know what approval process is necessary to hire crew to make preparations 
and bring Lettie to the shipyard this spring?

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,


